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Press Release         No. 21-03 

YOSEMITE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  
Modesto Junior College & Columbia College   

 

          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  January 14, 2021  

Contact: Chancellor’s Office: (209) 575-6509, publicaffairs@yosemite.edu  

                           

 

Resignation of Modesto Junior College President 

 

MODESTO, CA. – At the board meeting last night, the Yosemite Community College District Board 

of Trustees accepted the resignation of Dr. James Houpis, the President of Modesto of Junior 

College, to be effective January 31.  Dr. Henry Yong, the Chancellor of the Yosemite Community 

College District, and Margie Bulkin, the Chair of the Board of Trustees, expressed their thanks to 

Dr. Houpis for his service.  Yong announced that a Search Committee for the next president, would 

be formed shortly, and include representatives from all constituent groups, including students and 

community. 
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